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| have lived in the general warren village since 1985 “a stones throw away from Bishop tube” my
wife is a life long resident here. We have experienced several toxic incidents in the early years when
Bishop tube was operational. Bishop tube was a dangerous place then and still remains dangerous as
an idle site. We believe the cancer rate in our neighborhood is above average as we have witnessed
residents fight the disease of cancer. Some survive, while others pass away at a young age. Please
take it seriously about protecting us and future residents from further harm. “CLEAN UP” Bishop
Tube Please!l!!
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